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5th March 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,
YEAR 4 RESIDENTIAL TRIP TO DARTMOOR TRAINING CENTRE
Class 10 19th to 21st March

Class 11 21st to 23rd March
Firstly, could I please remind those few parents who have not done so that the final payments for this residential trip should be made by Friday, 9th March please.  The Governors’ rule is that no child should depart on a school residential trip unless payment has been made in full. 

I’m sure all the children taking part are really looking forward to the residential trip. The final details are as follows:
PACKED LUNCH - Your child will need to take a packed lunch, including a soft drink (no cans please) for the day of departure. Please pack in a named carrier bag rather than a lunch box. 

LUGGAGE - The clothing list is repeated with this letter. Your child’s luggage, CLEARLY LABELLED, should be brought into school at the beginning of the school day.
The COACH will arrive for loading at 9.30am (C10 Monday) and 9.30am (C11 Wednesday) the children will leave as soon as loading has finished (usually by 10.00am).  If you would like to stay and help load/wave your child goodbye, this will be fine. On Wednesday 21st March (C10) and Friday 23rd March (C11) children will return to school by 2.30pm. Parents may collect their child and their luggage at this time if they wish, but do please make sure Miss Bullock and  Mr Armitage knows.

MEDICINES - All additional medicines that are not normally in school should be brought to the school office on the morning of departure, PLEASE make sure that a medical permission form is signed.  

Could I please remind parents that the Centre does not allow any iPods, tablets/smart watches, mobile phones, sweets, drinks or other food items in the bedrooms. 

I am sure the children will have a wonderful time and will really enjoy their outdoor experience.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Lynnette Selbie

Headteacher
